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Three Southwest Program volunteers attended Family Mediator
Training in early January. We are excited to add these mediators to
our family cases!
Congrats Gina, Kevin, and Naschelle!

FAMILY MEDIATOR TRAINING

https://app.acuityscheduling.com/schedule/b4c4fd9e/?calendarIds=4250394
https://www.facebook.com/ESMSWProg
https://www.instagram.com/earlysettlementmediationsw/?hl=en
https://adrs.oscn.net/programs/southwest-program/
https://adrs.oscn.net/programs/southwest-program/


BASIC
TRAINING

UPCOMING
EVENTS:
2/14- Valentines Day
2/17- Presidents’ Day
3/9- Daylight Saving Time begins
3/17-3/21- Spring Break Office Closed

SW MEDIATOR RECEIVES
PRESTIGIOUS AWARD
Congrats Wyonna! A long time Early Settlement volunteer
was named the recipient of the Dr. Martin Luther King Jr.
Humanitarian Service Award by the Cameron University
Campus Ministry. Wyonna is a “shining light” in the
Lawton community and as Early Settlement volunteer! 

We are excited to have Reggie and Ashley join our mediator team! These individuals
completed the basic mediator hybrid training on 1/31/25. Special thanks to all the
staff and volunteers who helped make training a success. 


